{ Young Alum Non-donor  Letter -  Remove this caption}
September 16, 2004 
Addressee

Addrline1

Addrline2

City, State ZIP {Country – for foreign addresses}
Dear Informal Salutation,
Be forewarned: In this letter you will be informed of important changes to your life as you know it.  You will also be asked (and might even begin to feel an inclination) to give money.  Please consider the following questions:  




What can Bennington College do for you?  (Really…)
Hopefully, oodles.  In the coming year you will see a number of exciting changes:  

1. A fabulous Alumni Weekend with masses of young alumni.  The First Annual Reel Bennington Alumni Film Festival, featuring the work of celebrity and soon-to-be superstar Bennington-ites (October 7-10, 2004).

2. A new website with an online alumni directory, access to alumni mentors in your field, message boards to promote alumni events happening all over the world, and lots more.  Think friendster.com, only better, with lots of opportunities to network, professionally and socially, with other Bennington alumni.

3. An alumna at work for you.  Call or e-mail Jenna White ’00, Manager of Alumni Relations, at 802-440-4345 or jennawhite@bennington.edu.  She too persevered through the male-to-female ratio, campus-wide coffee hours, and all else that can’t be typed.

Down the road there may be travel programs, volunteer opportunities, an alumni college. These are our speculations.  But maybe you secretly hanker for alumni mixers with St. Whosit University in Botswana or crave a fruititarian recipe list—we won’t know these things, naturally, unless you tell us.




So, what can you do for Bennington?  
1. Contribute to the Annual Fund.  It’s easy.  It’s simple.  It says, “Yes, I am interested in giving back to my college, in being connected to alumni, students, faculty, and staff, and in ensuring that the Bennington name on my résumé means a whole heck of a lot.”  

2. Let us hear from you.  Tell us what you are thinking, what you are up to.  We need you to be connected to stay connected. 
3. Provide your e-mail address, so we can keep you up to speed. 

So, back to #1—Contribute to the Annual Fund. Perhaps by staying in one night, selling Grandma’s faux fur, or resisting the urge to “super-size,” somehow you might be able to find the money and demonstrate your commitment by sending in a check. 

Maybe you think, “I know I’m struggling, but I remember when I was a student and an alumna/us made a scholarship possible, or gave me a couch to crash on during FWT.  I want to return the favor.”  The Annual Fund makes this and more possible.   

Call us if you have any questions—we’d love to hear from you.  Consider a $7 contribution as a way to cast your vote and get what you want out of the Alumni Relations Office.  Even a few dollars from you can make an enormous difference.  Vote early and often, as our mothers were known to say.  Let us know what you’re thinking.  We’re listening.

Best,

Jenna White ’00




Jim Simon ’97
Manager of Alumni Relations


Trustee
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September 16, 2004 
Addressee

Addrline1

Addrline2

City, State ZIP {Country – for foreign addresses}
Dear Informal Salutation,

Be forewarned: In this letter you will be informed of important changes to your life as you know it.  You will also be asked for money.  Please consider the following questions:  




What can Bennington College do for you?  (Really…)
Hopefully, oodles.  In the coming year you will see a number of exciting changes:  

1. A fabulous Alumni Weekend with masses of young alumni.  The First Annual Reel Bennington Alumni Film Festival, featuring the work of celebrity and soon-to-be superstar Bennington-ites (October 7-10, 2004).

2. A new website with an online alumni directory, access to alumni mentors in your field, message boards to promote alumni events happening all over the world, and lots more.  Think friendster.com, only better, with lots of opportunities to network, professionally and socially, with other Bennington alumni.

3. An alumna at work for you.  Call or e-mail Jenna White ’00, Manager of Alumni Relations, at 802-440-4345 or jennawhite@bennington.edu.  She too persevered through the male-to-female ratio, campus-wide coffee hours, and all else that can’t be typed.

Down the road there may be travel programs, volunteer opportunities, an alumni college. These are our speculations.  But maybe you secretly hanker for alumni mixers with St. Whosit University in Botswana or crave a fruititarian recipe list—we won’t know these things, naturally, unless you tell us.




So, what can you do for Bennington?  
1. Contribute to the Annual Fund.  It’s easy.  It’s simple.  It says, “Yes, I am interested in giving back to my college, in being connected to alumni, students, faculty, and staff, and in ensuring that the Bennington name on my résumé means a whole heck of a lot.”  

2.
Let us hear from you.  Tell us what you are thinking, what you are up to.  We need you to be connected to stay connected. 
3.
Provide your e-mail address, so we can keep you up to speed.

So, back to #1—Contribute to the Annual Fund. Perhaps by staying in one night, selling Grandma’s faux fur, or resisting the urge to “super-size,” somehow you might be able to find the money, and demonstrate your commitment by sending in a check.   

Please, if you would, continue your investment in Bennington with a gift of FY05 Ask Amt this year.  Your contribution provides for so much—scholarships, studio space, student activities, and faculty funds—and your participation ensures our success and makes an enormous difference.  

Vote early and often, as our mothers were known to say.  Let us know what you’re thinking.  We’re listening.

Best,

Jenna White ’00




Jim Simon ’97
Manager of Alumni Relations


Trustee


